
Willow Class (Year 1 & 2)
Term 1 Class Topic Web

Mathematics
Number and Place Value

Addition and Subtraction

Counting and Comparing

English
The Tiger Who Came to Tea
Daily Phonics and 
comprehension
Regular spelling, punctuation, 
grammar and handwriting 

practise

Science
Animals Including Humans

History/Geography
How has Transport developed 
and evolved over time?

Computing
Using a Laptop
Grouping Data
Programming

PSHE&C
Jigsaw – Being Me In My World 

RE
Who made the world?

Music
Pulse, Rhythm and Pitch
Singing
Drumming & Glockenspiel

DT/Art
Printing 
Biscuit Decorating
Animal Masks 
Mark Making
Collage
Creative Table

PE
Dance
Movement Skills
Gymnastics 

PE kit needs to be worn every 
Thursday and Friday.



Class Updates & Notices

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to a new school year! I hope you all had a restful summer break. As with last year, you will continue to receive 
regular updates through our termly class newsletter, which will include curriculum information, PE days and other key details. 
These newsletters will be sent via email and uploaded to the school website.

You can also stay up to date with what’s happening in class by checking the school website and Facebook page, where we 
regularly share photos and information about the children’s learning.
To help the children settle in and adjust to new routines, our classroom will follow a similar approach to the Early Years setup 
for the first few weeks. This means learning through play and specially designed activities, with children working in small 
groups with an adult. Over time, we will gradually introduce more formal and structured lessons (especially for the Y1 children).

A few reminders:
• Please ensure all of your child’s belongings are clearly labelled.
• Reading books will be changed every Friday, and weekly spelling tests will also take place on Fridays.
Supporting the class this year will be: Myself (Mr Conlan),  Miss Heath (Student Teacher) Mrs Rawlins (Class Teaching 
Assistant – mornings) and Miss Heaford (Student on placement).

If you have any questions or concerns at any point, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with me—either in person or via email.
Thank you for your continued support.

Best wishes,
Mr Conlan



Homework

While we do not set structured and formal homework in Key Stage 1, it is important that skills and 
knowledge covered in class are recapped and consolidated at home. Each term, we will share a list of 
suggestions for homework activities. Any activities that are completed, please bring these in for us to 
show and celebrate in class!

- Reading (at least 5 minutes daily) - parents, please record/log when you have heard your child read.
- Spelling Practise (including high frequency and common exception words)
- Number bonds to 10 and 20 (number facts to 100 too for Y2 children)
- Fluency with x2, x3, x5 and x10 tables
- Handwriting (cursive script)

- Write an alternative version and review for the book 'The Tiger Who Came to Tea'
- Create a leaflet/poster/fact file about the human body
- Carry out your own science investigations based on the human body e.g - how long can you jump for?
- How many times does your heart beat in 1 minute?
- Visit a museum to look at how transport and vehicles have changed and evolved over time
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